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Winter 2019 
Newsletter 
• HHCU 50th Anniversary 

• �DaLynn & Gretta Complete 
Orange County Community 
Leadership Program

• �Redesigned Website Features 
– a Financial Learning Center 
and Improved Accessibility 

• Balance Transfer Campaign

• Notice of Board Elections

As the year 1969 opened, a 
group of employees at the 
General Motors foundry in 
Bedford, Indiana, was hard 
at work. Between their shifts 
building auto parts on the 
assembly lines, a handful of 
coworkers launched what 
would eventually become 
Hoosier Hills Credit Union. 

As we celebrate our 50th 
anniversary, you’ll see several 
special projects and promotions 
throughout the year. We’ll 
kick things off with treats 
for members in each Service 
Center on Friday, January 18. 

You’ll see special newspaper coverage, videos, social media posts, banners, a unique 
logo commemorating this milestone and a few surprises in all of our service areas.  
We hope that you appreciate and enjoy them all. This is YOUR celebration.  
Happy Anniversary!

HHCU Celebrates  
50 YEARS



Save to Win!
Did you know that every $25 
deposited to your Save to Win 
account earns a chance to win 
up to $5,000 quarterly? When 
you participate in Hoosier Hills 
Credit Union’s Save to Win 
program, you not only gain 
entry into a national savings 
program that offers monthly 
cash prizes, you also have the 
benefit of all the deposits you 
make throughout the year – plus 
interest! It’s a win-win situation! 
Just ask Judy Sampson, whose 
name has been drawn as a 
winner FOUR times for a total of 
more than $1,000. Judy jokingly 
says, “Who needs interest when 
you can win money like this?!”

It’s easy to participate in Save to 
Win. Here’s what you need to do:

 �Open a 12-month Save  
to Win certificate with  
at least $25. You must be at 
least 18 years of age.

 �Make deposits into your 
certificate each month. Every 
$25 deposit earns you an 
entry into the drawing, up to 
10 prize entries per month.

 �Prizes ranging from $25 
to $5,000 will be awarded 
monthly and quarterly.  

More information and 
official rules are available at 
hoosierhills.com/accounts-
cards/savings/save-to-win.

Void where prohibited by law.  
Federally insured by the NCUA. 

NEWS YOU 
CAN USE

Employees Complete 
Leadership Program 

Website Redesigned With YOU in Mind 
A completely redesigned hoosierhills.com was rolled out on October 23 with 
many new features designed to help you quickly and easily find answers 
to your financial questions. You’ll find a Financial Learning Center with 
personalized playlists that can be tailored to your interests; a Fraud Center, 
where you can learn how to protect yourself from identity theft and other 
schemes; quick and easy-to-use calculators; and a blog with news and useful 
tips. Check it out, and let us know what you think! Send your comments and 
questions to marketing@hoosierhills.com.

E A R N  W H I L E  Y O U  L E A R N !

There’s still time for you to win! Now through the end of January, you have a 
chance to win a $50 gift card when you complete any playlist in the Financial 
Learning Center at hoosierhills.com. Registration is not required to use the 
Center, but you’ll need to register to be entered into the contest. 

DaLynn Burton, VP of Operations at 
the French Lick Service Center, and 
Gretta Hopper, Assistant Manager of 
Paoli Operations, recently completed 
the 2018 Orange County Community 
Leadership Program. 

The 10-month initiative helps 
communities with populations under 
25,000 to develop a new generation 
of local leaders.  
 
To learn more about the Orange 
County Community Leadership 
Program, visit extension.purdue.
edu/orange/article/31088.

Gretta Hopper (left) and DaLynn Burton (right) 
recently completed the 10-month Orange 
County Community Leadership Program.



Transfer Your Balance and Save! 
Don’t pay high interest rates on those holiday shopping bills! Transfer your balance to a Hoosier Hills Credit Union Platinum 
card and get an interest rate as low as 7.9% APR!* Lower rates mean more money in YOUR pocket. 

The deal gets even better:
 No balance transfer fee
 No annual fee
 No cash advance fee
 No hidden fees

Stop by your local Service Center, call 800.865.2612  
or visit hoosierhills.com to apply online.

*APR=Annual Percentage Rate. 7.9% APR is valid for new purchases, balance transfers and cash advances on personal HHCU Visa® Platinum credit cards as of 12/7/18. 
Membership and qualification standards apply. Please see your credit card agreement and account opening disclosure for additional details. Rates subject to change.

Balance Buyout & Save to Win Winners
It PAYS to be a member of Hoosier Hills Credit Union. Mary Brewer of Bedford received $2,500 as the winner of our 
Balance Buyout campaign, and Mary Schellenberg of Cannelton recently won $1,000 through our Save to Win program. 
Congratulations, ladies!



BEDFORD
630 Lincoln Avenue
812.279.6644

BEDFORD WESTSIDE
Drive-Up and ATM only
3311 Michael Avenue

OOLITIC
ATM only
Corner of Hoosier and Main Street

MITCHELL
45 Teke Burton Drive
812.849.6006

PAOLI
960 North Gospel Street
812.723.4700

VALLEY
8487 West College Street
French Lick
812.936.7800

JASPER
3010 Newton Street
812.481.2282

SPENCER COUNTY
419 North Main Street
Chrisney
812.362.7705

TELL CITY 
923 Payne Street 
812.547.7805

LOCAL SERVICE 
CENTERS

The Choice is created by the  
HHCU Marketing team. We invite  
comments, questions, suggestions 
and corrections by email to  
marketing@hoosierhills.com. 
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Notice of Board Elections
The Board of Directors has nominated candidates for two open seats on the 
Board. Gary Faubion and Jay Brown have each been nominated to serve another 
three-year term. A retired GM Foundry employee, Gary is a long-time credit union 
volunteer. He has been a Board member for 46 years, serving in every officer 
capacity during his tenure. Jay Brown was first appointed in 2018 to fill an empty 
seat on the Board, having briefly served on the Supervisory Committee prior to his 
appointment. He is an engineer at NSWC Crane.

The Supervisory Committee has nominated candidates for two open seats on the 
Committee. Don Brandt has been nominated to serve another three-year term. 
Don has served as a Credit Union volunteer for 23 years. Janie Craig Chenault has 
been nominated to complete the remaining one-year term for the seat she was 
appointed to fill in June 2018.

One additional seat is being filled by appointment by the Supervisory Committee. 
This seat became available when Committee member Jay Brown moved to fill 
an open Board of Directors position. Tara Jenkins has been appointed to serve 
beginning January 1, 2019, until the annual election, at which time her seat will be 
up for election. She has also been nominated to continue to serve a full term on 
the Committee. A long-time resident of Orleans, Tara is the Director of Quality at 
Southern Indiana Rehab Hospital in New Albany, IN.

If you are a Credit Union member, at least 21 years of age, and are interested in 
running for the Board of Directors or Supervisory Committee, you can pick up an 
official petition and candidate application form at our Bedford Annex Building at 
630 Lincoln Avenue in Bedford.

To have your name placed on the ballot, the petition must be signed by 5% of the 
Credit Union members who are at least 16 years of age. Return it, along with the 
completed application form and a picture of yourself, to the Credit Union by noon 
on Tuesday, February 5.

If there is only one nominee for each position to be filled, the election will not 
be conducted by ballot, and there will be no nomination from the floor, as 
the nominees will be elected to the positions by acclamation. If an election is 
necessary, ballots will be mailed with the first quarter member statements. Ballots 
will need to be received by the election teller no later than midnight, May 10, 2019. 

Election results will be announced at the Hoosier Hills Credit Union Annual Meeting 
on Wednesday, May 15, 2019. The meeting will be held in the HHCU Service Center 
lobby, 630 Lincoln Avenue, Bedford, IN, beginning at 6:01 p.m. 


